
From: Colin Walsh colin@wileywalsh.com
Subject: Re: Central Health press release

Date: November 9, 2020 at 1:10 PM
To: Ken Martin ken@theaustinbulldog.org

Mr. Martin, 

Central Health's press release contains false information and is deliberately misleading.  First, Mr. Wallace was
terminated.  He didnot voluntarily resign.  Second,  Mr. Wallace was never "required to participate in personalized one-on-
one sexual harassment avoidance training."  Mr. Wallace was asked if he would participate in such training and voluntarily
agreed to do so.  It is quite disingenuous to try to use something he agreed to do against him.  Third, in 2018, Central
Health determined that Mr. Wallace's actions did not create a hostile environment.  Fourth, Central Health has yet to
provide any evidence to support its defamatory allegations against Mr. Wallace that additional incidents occurred after the
2018 investigation cleared him.  

In that respect, it is extremely important to note that when Central Health talks about the 2019 investigation, it very
deliberately fails to mention what conclusion the investigation reached, if any.  That carefully worded reference to the 2019
investigation is all the more suspicious because, as you know, Central Health has steadfastly refused to produce even a
redacted version of that investigation.  

We are confident that when all of the facts come to light, Central Health's true unlawful motivations for its actions against
Mr. Wallace will become clear.            

Sincerely,
Colin Walsh
Trial Attorney
Wiley Walsh, P.C.
1011 San Jacinto Blvd., Suite 401
Austin, Texas 78701

Website  |  Bio  |  E-mail  |  T: (512) 271-5527  F: (512) 201-1263  Direct: (214) 389-5588

Confidentiality Note:  This e-mail, and any attachment to it, contains privileged and confidential
information intended only for the use of the intended recipient.  If the reader of this e-mail is not the
intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that reading it is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please
immediately return it to the sender and delete it from your system.  Thank you

On Mon, Nov 9, 2020 at 12:06 PM Ken Martin <ken@theaustinbulldog.org> wrote:
Good Afternoon, Colin,

I just got this press release from Central Health and I would like to get your response.

I look forward to hearing from you soon,

Ken

Ken Martin
Founder, Editor & Publisher
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